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Dear Regulated Community, 

 

Environmental Health will be launching a new improvement project on January 1st 2017. 

The project will focus on long standing major violations at the facilities we permit and 

inspect. Our goal will be to decrease the length of time major violations are uncorrected. 

By dis-incentivizing major violations Environmental Health hopes to advance public 

health in our local communities. This project will only affect facilities that have 

reoccurring or major violations which have not been addressed in a timely manner.  

Please feel free to contact our office at 707-234-6625 with any questions or concerns. 
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